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Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th. Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelsteing

This is to verify your reception of KROF AM Abbeville,
during our frequency test on the date of november 6th, 1975
between 12:08 a.m. CST and 12:21 a.m. CST.

We Here in the Bayou State of Louisiana are always
pleased to here of receptions made throughout various parts
of the nation, and have in the past years received serveral
including one most recently from your State of Nebraska.

Thank you for your letter. You are invited to tune
in any first Thursday of the month for our frequency tests.

Cordially your,
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PAUL SPURLOCK
CHIEF ENGINEER KROF AM & FM
ABBEVILLE, LOUISTANA



